
 

CHANGE IN THE CALENDAR OF 2018 – CORPORATE EVENTS  
 

Ravenna, May 11, 2018 – Following the press release concerning the revocation of the convening of the 

ordinary shareholders' meeting of 29-30 April, published on 6 April 2018, it should be noted that, as a partial 

change in the 2018 corporate events calendar dated 29 January 2018 and subsequent variation published 

on 3 April 2018:  

(i) the meeting of the Board of Directors for the approval of the draft financial statements as of 
December 31, 2017 originally scheduled for March 26, 2018 will be held on May 30, 2018; 

(ii) the meeting of the Board of Directors for the approval of the Interim Management Report at 
March 31, 2018 originally scheduled for May 14, 2018 will be held on May 30, 2018; 

(iii) the Shareholders' Meeting for the approval of the Financial Statements as at 31 December 2017 
originally scheduled for 29 -30 April 2018 (1st and 2nd conv.) will be held on 29 June - 2 July 
2018(1st and 2nd conv.) . 
la riunione del Consiglio di Amministrazione per l’approvazione del Resoconto intermedio di 
Gestione al 31 marzo 2018 originariamente prevista per il 14 maggio 2018 si terrà in data 30 
maggio 2018, 

(iv) l’Assemblea dei Soci per l’approvazione del Bilancio al 31 dicembre 2017 originariamente 
prevista per 29 –30 aprile 2018 (1a e 2a conv.) si terrà in data 29 giugno - 2 luglio 2018 (1a e 2a 
conv.). 

 

Any changes with respect to the dates indicated above will be promptly communicated. 
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